Memorandum

To: Cindy Gagne, Mayor / Omak City Council

From: Tyler Wells, Building Official / Permit Administrator

Date: November 1, 2022

Subject: Building Department Report

• Several business/field inspections.

• Planning Commission meeting on October 4th canceled.

- Working with staff and city attorney on abatement proceedings for 430 Dayton St residence.
- Attended Retail Academy workshop at 12 Tribes Casino on October 17th.
- Public Hearing for CUP-01-2022(Overnight Rentals) (Omak Hotel) with Hearings Examiner.
- Public Hearing held for final approval of Sagelands Phase 3 sub-division on October 17th.
- Public Hearing on petition for de-annexation held on October 3rd.
- Several inspections for Marshalls retail store.
- Long range planning meeting with Omak School District staff.
- Pre-App Meeting for new multi-family development in East Omak.
- 2 permits issued in October 2022.
- \$241.75 collected in permit/land use fees in October 2022.